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Mrs. Joy Marshall
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

Dear Mrs. Marshall:

Thank you for the telphone call of October 9, 1987 in
reference to application for renewal of License Number
49-17605-2, Control #461404.

After internal discussions, we have decided to allow the
N RC license to lapse and continue to operate under the New
Mexico license which is current. We will not license this unit
in Colorado.

We appreciate the opportunity to have worked with your
office in the past.

Sincerely,

'lv{.LA) rf,

M. W. Dix,. Jr.
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